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PLEASE TYPE ALL
WEEKLY NEWS ITEMS
AND SUBMIT BY 12:00
NOON FRIDAY
AFTERNOON BEFORE
MONDAY AFTERNOON
PRESS TIME.

E-MAIL WEEKLY
ENTRIES ARE
WELCOMED.

CELEBRATORY
BARBECUE!

We would like to invite all
3Ls and 4LEs to a barbecue
celebrating the 2001 bar
exam results. The barbecue,
compliments of the Dean, will
be held at the Law School on
Tuesday, September 11'hfrom
5:30p.m. - 7.00p.m. Rain or
shine, come gather with your
classmates and the 2001
graduates for good food and
good company. We hope to
see as many of you there as
possible.

MEET THE DEAN!

There will be a meeting for
all students to meet with
Dean Janice Mills on
Thursday, September 13,
2001 at 5:30 p.m. in the Moot
Courtroom.

ATTENTION STUDENTS!

IL students interested in a
Mock Trial Competition at
UNC-CH should read the
information on the Trial
Advocacy Board in the
basement. Please hurry -
registration is September 1 0 "

-1 th

Students interested in
applying for a George H.
White Bar Association
Scholarship or a C.C.
"Buddy" Malone Scholarship
should read information
posted on the boards. Note
that the C.C. "Buddy"
Malone Scholarship is for
students who have
demonstrated excellence in
trial advocacy. This same
information packet is
available from Attorney
Perry or Dean Lavelle.

STUDENT/FACULTY
COCKTAIL PARTY

The Student bar Association
and the Office of the Dean
would like to invite all
students, faculty and staff to
attend the Annual
Student/Faculty Cocktail

Party. This year's event will
be from 6:30 p.m. until 9:00
p.m. on Wednesday, October
3 rd at the Durham Hilton,
located at 3800 Hillsborough
Road. A cash bar will be
available and FREE Hors D'
Oeuvres will be served with
LIVE JAZZ MUSIC.
Cocktail attire is required.
Please come out and enjoy
this fun evening of socializing
with your classmates,
professors, and Dean Mills.

FLAG FOOTBALL/
COOKOUT

The annual SBA Flag
Football Tournament/
Cookout is scheduled for
September 14th and 1 5th in
front of the Walker Complex.
The IL - 2L game will be
held Friday (9/14) at 4:00
p.m. and the 3Ls will play the
winners Saturday (9/15) at
10:00 a.m. All students,
Faculty and Staff are invited

NCCU School of Law Weekly
FALL SEMESTER 2001 EDITION MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 200111



2 FALL SEMESTER 2001

to come out and enjoy the
festivities. If any students
are interested in helping
prepare food during the
cookout, please see Keisha
Wright ASAP!!

EDITION MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2001

2L CLASS NEWS

FREE PIZZA

2L CLASS MEETING

TUESDAY

For all lLs (mentees) and 2Ls
and 3Ls who signed up to be
mentors - we will meet from
2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the
Student Basement on
Wednesday, September 1 2th

to mingle and have light
refreshments.

2001-2002 TRIAL AD
BOARD

CONGRATULATIONS!

PRESIDENT:
DAKEER FARRAR

VICE PRESIDENT:
TABATHA PHILLIPS

SECRETARY:
SHELESE AMOS

TREASURER:
BRIAN BULLARD

INTRA-SCHOOL
COORDINATOR:

DOROTHY HAIRSTON

INTER-SCHOOL
COORDINATOR:

EMILY JORDAN

BAILIFF:
HUGH HARRIS

PUBLICITY CHAIR:
CANDACE ALRED

FUND RAISING CHAIR:
CARRIE CLODFELTER

GOOD LUCK & HA VE A
GREAT YEAR!!!

SEPTEMBER 1 1 TH

@ 11:00 NOON

IN ROOM 100

* We will be accepting
payment of dues at this
meeting.

LEXIS/NEXIS

CAREER CLASS

TRAINING

INTEREST MEETING for
students wishing to run for
SBA Secretary, 2L Day
Representative, and all 1L
Offices will be held
Wednesday, September 12 t,

at 4:00 p.m. in the Moot
Courtroom (Speeches will be
held Wednesday, September
19th and Thursday,
September 2 0th and Elections
will be held Monday,
September 2 4th).

THURSDAY

SEPTEMBER 13 TH

9:00 A.M. - 3:00 P.M.

Please sign up in the
Library.

ATTENTION STUDENTS

All students who
served as marshals for the
Class of 2001 graduation,
please see Keisha Wright by
Friday, September 1 4th.

SOFTBALL PRACTICE will
be held on Wednesdays at
4:00 p.m. at Hillside Park -
we need to get ready for the
tournament on October 6th

against the other Law
Schools! For more
information, please see 2L
Dakeer Farrar or Dean
Lavelle.

REMINDER! Student
Groups - your budgets are
due in the SBA Office by
Monday, September 17th

EDITION MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2001
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PLEASE TYPE ALL
WEEKLY NEWS ITEMS
AND SUBMIT BY 12:00
NOON FRIDAY
AFTERNOON BEFORE
MONDAY AFTERNOON
PRESS TIME.

E-MAIL WEEKLY
ENTRIES ARE
WELCOMED.

STUDENT-FACULTY
COCKTAIL PARTY

The Student Bar Association
and the Office of the Dean
would like to invite all
students, faculty and staff to
attend the Annual
Student/Faculty Cocktail
Party. This year's event will
be from 6:30 p.m. until 9:30
p.m. on Wednesday, October

3 rd at the Durham Hilton,
located at 3800 Hillsborough
Road. A cash bar will be
available and FREE Hors D'
Oeuvres will be served with
LIVE JAZZ MUSIC.
Cocktail attire is required.
Please come out and enjoy

this fun evening of socializing
with your classmates,
professors, and Dean Mills.

COCKTAIL PARTY
RSVP PLEASE!

If you plan to attend the
Cocktail Party: Please RSVP
with Ms. Melvin in Room 201
(call 530-7823 or just stop by)
by FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER
28 T. The party is FREE;
however, we need an
accurate head-count for the
event.

SOFTBALL PRACTICE will
be held on Wednesdays at
4:00 p.m. at Hillside Park -
we need to get ready for the
tournament on October 6th

against the other Law
Schools! For more
information, please see 2L
Dakeer Farrar or Dean
Lavelle.

ELECTIONS

Elections will be held
Monday, September 2 4th

from 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

and 4:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. in
the Back Foyer.

ATTENTION ALL
STUDENTS, FACULTY,
AND STAFF

The SBA is working
diligently with the local
American Red Cross to
sponsor a Blood Drive at the
Law School. Stay tuned for
additional details as we give
back to our local and
national community.

TOWN HALL MEETING
RESCHEDULED

Due to circumstances beyond
our control, the Town Hall
Meeting on Thursday,
September 2 0th in the Moot
Court Room has been
rescheduled for Thursday,
October 4"'. The topic is: The
Legal Implications of the
"Attack on America." A
panel of law professors will
provide introductory
remarks.

Please come out and voice
your opinion about the recent
events that our nation has
had to face.
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SBA EXECUTIVE
BOARD MEETING

There will be an Executive

Board meeting on Thursday,
September 2 7 th, 5:30 p.m. -
6:30 p.m. in the SBA Office.
This meeting is
MANDATORY for ALL
SBA Officers and
Representatives including
those recently elected.

Topics include student
concerns and upcoming
events.

BLSA NEWS

BLSA will have a general
body meeting on Wednesday,
09/26/01 at 4:00 p.m. The
meeting will be held in Room
100. All who are interested
please attend.
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